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As a person who is blind, and who was one of the original beta testers for our current 

accessible voting system, I strongly oppose SB 210!  Because of our Vote-By-Mail 

system, I can vote independently.  Oregon has one of the most accessible voting 

systems in the country and it would be a huge loss if that went away because of 

some misguided MEGA people.  Please kill SB 210. 


